MEMORANDUM

TO: LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION
Donald Ryan, Plan Commission Chairperson

FROM: Christopher Stilling, AICP%
Assistant Director of Community Development

DATE: February 14, 2012
SUBJECT: PC 12-06: 104 N. Park Avenue

The above petition requested a conditional use permit to allow the owner to re-establish it
to its current condition if the property was destroyed more than 50 percent.

Subsequent to staff completing all the necessary legal notifications in order for the
petition to appear on the February Plan Commission agenda, the petitioner expressed
their desire to withdraw their request.

Staff sent notices to the adjacent property owners informing them of the withdrawal of
the petition.

RECOMMENDATION
The Plan Commission accept the withdrawal of PC 12-06.
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